

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE POLYGRAPH INSTITUTE

BUILDING 3195 FORT McCLELLAN, ALABAMA 36205-5114

May 28, 1996

Office of the Director

John J. Furedy, Ph.D.
Deptartment of Psychology
University of Toronto
Toronto, Ontario 81 CANADA

Dear Dr. Furedy:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for serving on the Department of Defense Curriculum and Research Guidance Committee. After reviewing the current goals and objectives of the Institute, and in consultation with our policy directors in the Pentagon, I have decided to dissolve the current committee, effective immediately. This decision in no way reflects on your contributions to the committee, but it is indicative of the changing needs of the Institute. We appreciate and thank you for the contributions you have made to the Institute.

Thank you, again, for serving on the committee. I trust that I may call on you for assistance in the future if the need arises.

Sincerely,

Michael H. Capps

lishael H Capps

Director